Cambro Construction Inc

This proposed rule is purely baseless and shows the lack of common sense. The reason there has
never been a federal or state rule about working in the heat is because people had common sense.
It's hot, drink water. Construction Sites for years provided drinking water, until COVID when you
all told us we couldn't use the large Orange jugs of water b/c it's not safe. We switched to water
bottles. This is just a way for the State to hire more people that have nothing to do but chase paper.
Employers do not have the resources to track and record keep this mindless common sense made up
rule nor do they have enough employee's to have a "buddy system" or a person watching over each
employee to baby them to make sure they make good decisions, and drink all this water. Employee's
need to be adults and know when they need to take a break, when they need to drink water and
when to get in the shade we do not need a government agency to tell them that. Not to mention, I see
nothing about all the lost time an employer will face if having to FORCE employee's to drink that
much water a day, each employee will also have to use the restroom more, so effectively an 8 hour
work day is now closer to 5. STOP THE MADNESS.



